
 
 
 
 

Last Chance for September Membership Lunch Tickets 
Deadline to get your tickets is tomorrow at noon! The Roseburg Area Chamber’s 
September 16 membership lunch program will feature a presentation on Measure 118.  
Measure 118, which will be on the November ballot, would implement a massive new 
$6.8 Billion tax on sales in Oregon, driving up costs on even staples like food and 
medicine for Oregon consumers. It also would make Oregon’s businesses less 
competitive, eroding job growth and harming family farms and local businesses across 
the state.   
 The chamber’s September membership lunch program is generously sponsored 
by CSO Financial.  Chamber membership lunches are held from 11:45 am to 1:00 pm at 
the Douglas County fairgrounds.  Advanced ticket purchase is required.  Online ticket 
sales only.  Tickets are not available at the door.  The last day to purchase tickets is 
tomorrow, September 11 at noon. GET TICKETS NOW!  
 
 

Have a wonderful day! 
 

 
 
 

Debbie 
Debra L. Fromdahl, IOM 

President & CEO 

Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce 
Douglas County Chamber of Commerce 
 

        
 
This email, and any attachments, is a Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce member communication.  It contains information that is 
intended for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws and may also be 
confidential and proprietary in nature.  If you have received this in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system. If 
you are not the named addressee, disclosing, retaining, distributing, copying, using or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this 
information is prohibited.   Thank you for your cooperation.   

 

https://creditservicescso.com/
https://roseburgchamber.com/event/membership-meeting-lunch-12/
https://roseburgchamber.com/
https://noonmeasure118.com/

